
REQUEST CONFIDENTIALITY

February 8, 2001

To: Federal Communications Commission

Attention: Mr. Raymond Laforge

Subject: Requesting Confidentiality on the exhibits in the original filing

FCC ID: OYUSTAR505R

Dear Sir,

We have FCC Certificate as FCC ID “OYUSTAR505R” and all exhibits are disclosed in FCC efiling

System therefore we hereby request Confidentiality of all exhibits in FCC efiling system.

Please remove all pdf files of our exhibits in your efiling system so that we can keep our company

Confidentiality for our design and electronic circuitry.

Thank you for your kind cooperation.

Truly yours,

ID Teck Co., Ltd.

___________________________________

Myeong-Kun Jean/R&D Center Director

ID Teck Co., Ltd.

5F. Ace Techno Tower Building

684-1 Deungchon-dong, Gangsuh-ku

Seoul, Korea 157-030

Tel.: 82 2 659-0055

Fax: 82 2 659-0086

email: markjean@id-teck.com

website: www.idteck.com


